From: info@ledlab.com.au

To: EER Lighting

Subject: "Lighting - Updated policy positions".
Date: Tuesday, 3 October 2017 3:53:46 PM
Hi,

LEDLab has been involved with MEPS for lighting products for many years.
It sees no reason why Lighting products should be treated differently from Washing Machines.

So LEDLab fully supports the new ‘Lighting - Updated policy positions’

Dr. Alain Yetendje
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